From: registrar

Sent: June-29-17 11:34 AM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-10-17 1:03 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment - _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

--Name --
Erin Reid

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| would definitely like to voice my disapproval of any rate hikes of any form by the OEB, including the current application
for a hike in distribution rates. Considering we are all struggling to afford our bills now, shame on you for even thinking
of raising rates. Your application for a distribution rate hike is an insult to all Ontarians who are under siege from our
current government, being taxed and fee'd to death, especially by the energy companies. You already make plenty of
profits for the services you provide, and most of us cannot afford what you charge already. And considering how often
my power goes out, you're doing a pretty lousy job with all that money you're collecting. It's pretty sickening that you
offer this chance to comment and you say comments will be taken into consideration, but we all know that's not true.
You will do what you want, but know you are killing us.

-- Attachment --





